
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enterprise Grants $725,000 to 17 Affordable Housing Organizations 

Enterprise's New York office is pleased to announce that we have granted $725,000 to 17 affordable 
housing organizations in New York City. These grants were made possible by the HUD Section 4 
Capacity Building program, which ensures that community-based organizations have resources to 
create and sustain jobs, increase housing production and preserve the vitality and affordability of 
existing housing developments in low-income communities. 

Enterprise is supporting grantees to build capacity in critical programmatic areas including health and 
housing, senior housing, preservation and energy efficiency. 

Grant funding is supporting The Fortune Society to hire a Health Homes Coordinator to provide 
comprehensive care to formerly incarcerated residents who are dealing with reentry and medical 
needs. Grant funding is also supporting Settlement Housing Fund to build organizational capacity by 
expanding its asset management strategy through systems and structures that provide ready access 
to portfolio-wide information on metrics, vacancy rates, net operating costs and violations. And grant 
funding is supporting many more capacity building initiatives that would otherwise not be possible. 

Please join Enterprise in congratulating all of the 2015 grantees:  

Asian Americans for Equality, Inc. 
CAMBA Housing Ventures, Inc. 
Chhaya Community Development Corporation 
Fifth Avenue Committee, Inc. 
Fordham Bedford Housing Corporation 
The Fortune Society, Inc. 
HANAC, Inc.  
Jewish Association Serving the Aging   
MHANY Management, Inc. 
Parodneck Foundation for Self-Help Housing and Community Development, Inc.  
Pratt Area Community Council, Inc.  
Selfhelp Community Services, Inc.  
Settlement Housing Fund, Inc. 
Southside United HDFC - Los Sures 
St. Nicks Alliance  
University Neighborhood Housing Program 
The Women's Housing & Economic Development Corporation 
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We Must Preserve Section 4 

Over the last five years, Enterprise has awarded over $4 million in Section 4 funding to more than 30 
New York area organizations. 

Section 4 is a critical program because it provides capacity building funds to community-based 
affordable housing organizations. To learn more about Section 4, its impact and how you can help 
protect this program, visit Enterprise's website.    

  

 

Connect with Us on Twitter 

Enterprise Community Partners 
1 Whitehall Street | 11th Floor 
New York, NY 10004 
EnterpriseNYNews@enterprisecommunity.org 
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